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TWO FULTON COUNTY RESIDENTS WANTED 

FOR JOINT FRAUDULENT INSURANCE CLAIM 
 

ATLANTA – Insurance and Safety Fire Commissioner John F. King announced today that two Fulton County 

residents, Mercedes Madison, 33, and Roshad Lang, 34, have been charged with insurance fraud. 

 

“Our office was notified by Progressive Insurance Company of suspicious activity following a joint stolen 

vehicle claim filed by Ms. Madison and Mr. Lang,” said Commissioner King. “Investigators determined the 

vehicle had not been stolen when it was found to have been involved in a Cobb County police chase after the 

driver, Mr. Lang, committed several traffic violations.” 

 

Warrants were taken out against the pair on December 1st for one count of Insurance Fraud. They are still 

wanted at this time.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

### 

The mission of the Office Commissioner of Insurance and Safety Fire is to protect Georgia families by 

providing access to vital insurance products and safe buildings through fair regulation that creates economic 

opportunities for all Georgians. 
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